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Good day, Madam/Sir,

This is a gentle follow up on your confirmation on the invitation to attend the MIMAROPA LUDIP TWG Meeting as we
approached the date of our upcoming event that will be held on September 20-22, 2023 in Quezon City.

Your presence and participation are crucial to the success of this meeting, and we greatly appreciate your commitment to
join us. If there have been any changes to your availability or if you have any concerns or questions before the meeting,
please don't hesitate to reach out.

Looking forward to your reply at your earliest convenience.

Link for attendance confirmation: https://bit.ly/44FDdxL

Attached here is the Venue Announcement for the LUDIP Meeting

Thank you.
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